
Director of FSME 

Department of Energy 
Western Area Power Administration 
North Dakota Maintenance Office 

P.O. Box 1173 
Bismarck, ND 58502-1173 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Director of FMSE: 

;~1 am writing to inform you that the Western Area Power Administration, Upper Great Plains 
Region, North Dakota, will be properly disposing of a Safety Exit Sign that contains tritium. 

We will be utilizing SRB Technologies (NC Radioactive Materials License# 034-0534-2) to 
dispose of one exit sign, serial number 24183 9. The sign was manufactured by SRB 
Technologies and was installed in WAPAs Bismarck Warehouse, located at 700 N Bismarck 
Expressway, Bismarck, ND 58501. 

The sign was shipped for disposal to: 

SRB Technologies 
2580 Landmark Drive 
Winston-Salem, NC 27103 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out to me via email or phone. 

Thanks, 
Kevin McKenzie 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
mckenzie@wapa.gov 
701-221-4559 




